CM’S PUBLIC APPEAL
Date:11%" April 2020

In the interest of people of Goa and the state, Directorate of
Health Services, Government Of Goa will be conducting a
statewide community door-to-door survey from 13" April 2020
to root out coronavirus from Goa.

Survey will be conducted by Government staff which includes
BLO/Talathi/Anganwadi workers/Primary teachers by visiting
every house in the state. Survey shall be targeted to inquire
about the health conditions of the residents, their travel history
including that of the neighbour’s. In order to ensure social
distancing, no surveyor shall enter the house during the survey
adhering to the safety norms and precautions required to
prevent the virus spread.

Considering the health of all the citizens, Government Of Goa
appeals to extend full support from citizens by providing
correct information to the surveyors and thus help the
government's fight to eradicate the Coronavirus COVID-19
outbreak.

For More Details:
https://twitter. com/DrPramodPSawant/status/1248850139705458688
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